
DRAFT RESOLUTION

Re: Cancellation of July 31, 2001 Public Hearing/Regular Meetings

THAT the Public Hearing and Regular Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 31, 2001 be
cancelled.

BACKGROUND:

There are no items for the July 31st Public Hearing and at this moment no Development
Variance Permit (DVP) applications for the Regular Meeting. In the event that a DVP comes
forward in the next week or so, it can always be advertised for the Monday, July 30th Regular
Meeting.
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